
26th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our fundraising for our Year 2 Science Trip to Bempton 
Cliffs RSPB Centre and Living Seas at Flamborough we are having 
an Easter Egg Tombola on Wednesday 3rd April from 3.00pm for all 
the family. 
We would appreciate any donations of Easter Eggs which can be 
brought into school before Tuesday 2nd April and to see you all at 
the Tombola! 
We are hoping to hold the tombola outside, dependant on the 
weather. 
Thank you for your support. 
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